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Dear Year 6 Students,
Following Mr Giles’ letter last week, I would like to introduce myself. My name is Mrs Moss, and I am Head of Year 6 (Transition) and Year 7.
Starting secondary school is a very exciting time but can also be quite daunting as you transfer from a relatively small school to a larger one. The thing that most students worry about initially is getting lost as you move around the school site. Try not to worry too much about this, as your teachers will collect you from the hard courts (playground) and take you to your lessons. One thing you will learn quickly at Chamberlayne College is we are a community school that supports each other, so there will be plenty of other adults and pupils whom are happy to help and assist you if you get lost.
I also realise at the moment you may be more anxious as schools are closed and returning to school again is going to feel very strange. Whilst schools have been closed, I have spent a lot of time emailing and calling your year 6 teachers to find out lots about you all, and I really cannot wait to meet you all in person!
I am currently planning a transition day for you all to attend. To ensure we follow the social distancing guidelines, you will attend as one tutor group per day. Unfortunately, this means you won’t get to meet everyone in your year group before September, but you will get to meet everyone in your tutor group, your tutor and staff running taster sessions. Once I have finished talking to all your year 6 teachers, I will write to you again about the date your transition day will be.
Now, who likes a challenge? I have created a quiz for you all to complete online, the answers can be found on the Chamberlayne College for the Arts website. Who can get all the answers right and win a prize? I look forward to giving out these awards in September.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAZ__rqO8_tUQlQzSjQxWFFUWkk0UExYRFQ4SjU4UzZTSy4u
Keep safe.
Best Wishes,
Mrs Moss
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